
The Shountrade Scéal 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the final edition of ‘The Shountrade Scéal’ 2022 and what a year it has been for all us in 
Shountrade N.S! This month’s newsletter will be a little different as we are going to give you an opportunity to 
see all the amazing things that have happened in our school this December. We would like to take this oppor-

tunity to thank everyone who attended our Christmas Carol gathering last Thursday in Holy Trinity Abbey 
Church. An incredible night was had by all! Everyone in Shountrade N.S would like to wish a massive con-

gratulations to the Adare Intermediate Camogie team. We are all immensely proud of their incredible journey 
this year! Finally, we would like to wish all the pupils, parents and friends of the school a healthy and happy 

Christmas. 




